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*Additional signatures were submitted by Councillor Landry-Altmann at the City Council 
meeting on June 12, 2018.

clk34pwd
Typewritten Text

clk34pwd
Typewritten Text
Resubmitted June 12, 2018
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Please be advised the original is available
for viewing at the Clerk's Services Department at
200 Brady Street, 2nd Floor, Sudbury




